
 

 

 

 

Dear colleagues! 
 

On behalf of the Association «StekloSouz» of 

Russia and on my own behalf, I wish you  

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 2024! 
 

May this bright holiday bring 

many joyful moments, fruitful days, brilliant 

ideas, significant successes, pleasant 

meetings and good surprises. 

I wish health and prosperity to you 

and your loved ones! 

Thank you for your trust and support. 

 

Sincerely, 

President of the Association 

"StekloSouz" of Russia 

Viktor Osipov  

 


